
Thank You For Joining Sunshine Coast Karate

Welcome to the Family,

Thank you for choosing Sunshine Coast Karate to guide you with your studies of the traditional martial art of 
Chito-Ryu Karate-Do.  We do hope that you:

1. Enjoy your training
2. Create life long friendships (extended family)
3. Push yourself to achieve things that you never thought possible for you (in the dojo and in all areas 

of your life)
4. Have a load of FUN!

To help get you off to a flying start.  Please visit the following page on our website, which is loaded with 
useful information to help answer all the questions that new members often have.

edojo.karate4life.com.au/sck/welcome

As you get going in your karate journey and the excitement of the honeymoon stage wears off, please know 
that it is completely normal to be challenged from time to time.  Please hang in there, keep turning up and 
you will soon rise beyond the challenge.  Consistently turning up for class is the most important thing you 
can do, the habit of regular training will serve you well.

If you are ever confronted with a 'big challenge' and you are finding it hard to build momentum, please 
just ask for help. There is a fair chance that others have had similar challenges who will be able to help you.  
This is one of the benefits of being a part of a family community of like minded people.  Everyone wants to 
see you succeed.  When you succeed then those that helped you will also succeed in their journey.

The team at Sunshine Coast Karate will always do their best to support you and your family.  If however, you 
are ever unhappy with our programs and/or services please contact us with your concerns, we're here to 
help you.

And…  if you appreciate what we do for you and grateful to be a member of Sunshine Coast 
Karate, the best way that you can say thank you to us is to refer us to your family and friends.

To help make it really easy for you to do this, we've included a few flyers that you can give out to your 
friends.  If you have lots of friends who you think might like to get started, please ask dojo staff for a few 
more flyers.   Or you could send them to the website below

www.karate4life.com.au/free-trial

We wish you every success on your martial arts journey and we look forward to seeing you at black belt and 
beyond in the near future.  

Dedicated to your success,

Martin & Sandra Phillips
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